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Messages: 
 

Our first trip in Year 1 will be to Archway Library! The children will be signing 

up for their first library card. We would like to invite all parents to this trip, as 
it will show the children how much we all value reading. We will be sending a 

form home this week and need it returned by Friday 9th November. If you 

are unable to come with your child on the day, they can still get their library 

card if they bring their registration form. If not, they will send one home with 
your child.  

 

ES Class will go on Monday 12th November from 1:30 - 3pm 
FD Class will go on Monday 19th November from 1:30 - 3pm 
 

Thank you for your support! Any questions, please speak with a member of 
the Year 1 Team. 
           

 

 

Phonics and Spellings: 

 
Children are in groups according to their phonic knowledge. Please support your child at 
home with their homework, which should be at their level, and spellings. 
 
Spelling tests will be every Thursday. Your child will be given 5 words to learn to spell 
each week and we will let you know their score on the following week’s homework.  
 


